[image: cid:91a184bd-2e6a-4771-b7ea-96a4151f8557]KARINA RICKS
DIRECTOR
WILLIAM PEDUTO
MAYOR






February , 2021


 
President and Members
City Council
City of Pittsburgh


                                                                                             RE: 2400 SMALLMAN STREET
	                                                                                                ENCROACHMENT


Dear President and Members of City Council:


    We have a request for an encroachment permit at 2400 Smallman Street, in the 2nd Ward, 7th Council District, as shown on the attached plan.  The zoning in this area is RIV-IMU.  A copy of the request is also attached. 

TERMINAL LEASING INC, is proposing improvements to install a new concrete and wood cafe deck constructed from a former loading platform along Smallman Street, two (2) standard tree pits, and (2) new suspended steel canopies along 24th St, for the Probike Renovation Project.


Your favorable approval of this proposed Resolution is hereby recommended.

		

Sincerely,



					             Karina Ricks
					             Director
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